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We need you! 

Would you be able to 
contribute to our Black 
History Month celebrations 
this year? 

We are looking for parents who 
would be willing to spare some of 
their time to visit a classroom to tell 
a story, share some family history, 
play a game, read a poem or even 
perform a musical talent.


If you are interested and can spare 
some time please speak to your 
child’s class teacher to arrange a 
mutually convenient time to come in.

HARVEST FESTIVAL CELEBRATIONS 
A note from Mrs Alfred…. 

As part of our Harvest Service this year we will be celebrating the diversity of our 
school community. We would like to invite everyone who speaks a language other 
than English to bring in to school a thank you prayer in their own language.  

Examples of thank yous:  
Thank you God for homes / clothes / families / giving us everything we need.  

Please could you also write down separately how to say 'welcome' in your 
language.  Please send this into school with your child by Friday 23rd September so 
that we can practise with them in school.  Thank you, Mrs Alfred 



The average score this week is… 
Mulberry (Y3) = 41/60 
Willow (Y4) = 50/60 

Elm (Y5) = 58/60 
Cedar (Y6) = 53/60 

Well done ELM Class! 

This week’s ATTENDANCE 

Well done MAPLE CLASS and ACACIA 
CLASS…great attendance AGAIN this week! 

You are invited to the PTA AGM on 
Friday 7 October 9.10am in the school hall. 

Come along to find out more about the PTA 
including activities, funds raised, and 
fundraising goals. 

We will be voting a new committee (chair, 
vice-chair, treasurer and secretary) as well as 
nominating new class reps. 

If you’re interested in putting yourself forward 
for a position on the PTA, please email 
PTA@christchurchschool.cc to find out more.

Deadline for nominations Monday 3 October.

Parent Teacher Association,
Annual General Meeting

Coach Ahmet 

We were really sad to say farewell to 
Coach Ahmet this week who has 
taken up an exciting new position at 
Newcastle United Football Club.


We wish him all the best of luck in his 
new coaching position and maybe 
we’ll get to see him on TV in the 
future!  We had a new interim coach 
start yesterday while we wait for the 
appointment of a permanent member 
of staff!


Oak Class (YR) = 92% 
Maple Class (Y1) = 99% 

Acacia (Y2) = 98% 
Mulberry (Y3) = 91% 
Willow (Y4) = 96% 

Elm (Y5) = 97% 
Cedar (Y6) = 95%



For Y6 pupils and families - information for other schools will be found on their 
own websites.  Please let us know if you need assistance in making applications 
to secondary schools.  We are here to help!



Contact us: 
0207 735 1343 or admin@christchurchschool.cc 

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.christchurchschool.cc 
Check out our class blog site: www.cc-champions.com 

Random acts of kindness this week…. 

Aaliyah (Y6) offered Ahmed a tissue when he was 
upset that coach was leaving Christ Church. 

Miss Gallacher helped Miss Phipps with her printing 
issues. 

Tyson (Reception Class) played really well with the 
new children in his class. 

When Imra got hurt in the football pitch, I helped 
him up (unknown kind person) 

…and some kind comments… 

Ja’niya-Lea (Y4) always plays with me and I like 
playing with her!  (unknown friend) 

Kai has nice hair - by Jaheim (Y3)

and finally…
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